Hi, I would like to voice my opinion on a strong NO on House bills : HB 4099 and HB 4138. For three
generations my family has lived in Oregon and used the Willamette River as a river to learn how to
water ski and fish. | strongly oppose the closing of any part of the Willamette River to any kind of Water
skiing, Wake Boarding and Surfing. These are fun family sports. | think most boaters are very careful in
driving their boats and making sure their water skiers are careful also. Please vote NO on both of these
bills. Thank you, Jim Morse (Oregon Licensed Boat operator ).



